
 

 
 

 
NSPCC Schools Service – FREE ‘Speak Out. Stay Safe’ SAFEGUARDING assemblies for KS1 and KS2, and 

new ‘Talk Relationships’ resources launched for Secondary Schools. 
 
Speak out. Stay safe is our free of charge Safeguarding programme aimed at primary school-aged pupils.   Further 
information and how to register here: www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. We also offer a 6 session SEND programme to 
primary and secondary special schools. 
 
The Speak out. Stay safe online programme has been designed to link directly to the curriculum, helps schools 
demonstrate they are meeting Safeguarding inspection requirements and supports the new mandatory Relationship 
Guidance. 
 
SECONDARY SCHOOLS: We have also developed a ‘Talk Relationships’ Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 
resource package for Secondary Schools that we will be launching this term.  
 
Please do send me an email or call me to discuss how we can support your school.                                    
 
Many thanks, Michelle Barry (Schools Coordinator)           Michelle.Barry@nspcc.org.uk 
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